
COVID – 19 
PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES of EECD 

 

As of March 7, 2020, The Department of Education and Early Childhood 

Development will require all children, students, staff, volunteers and family 

members of those individuals who have travelled to the following countries or 

regions,  listed below, to avoid any public school, early learning facilities, or school 

district offices for fourteen (14) days from the date of their return to New Brunswick.  

 

- China - All of Italy 

- Iran - South Korea 

- Japan - Hong Kong 

 - Singapore 
 

This list will be updated as countries are added or removed from the Government 

of Canada Travel Advisory page. Additional geographic restrictions may be added 

by the department as the situation progresses. This will remain in effect until June 

30, 2020, but may be cancelled earlier at the discretion of the Minister. 

 

Key strategies to prevent and control the spread of respiratory diseases include: 

 

Washing your 

hands often 

Cough/sneeze into 

your elbow 

Avoid contact with 

a sick person 

Avoid touching eyes, 

nose, mouth with 

hands 

Stay home if 

you are sick 

Use alcohol based 

hand sanitizer if 

needed 

 


